
 

  

 

 
Note to File 
 
EA1011-001  

Avalon Rare Metals Inc., Nechalacho Rare Earth Element Project 

 
June 30, 2010 

 

Re: Correction to proposed development – no road access to the Thor 

 Lake site 
 

This Note to File is a correction to the Notice of Referral to Environmental Assessment 

letter sent by the Mackenzie Valley Review Board to the distribution list on June 28, 

2010.  

 

The letter incorrectly states that the proposed development includes an access road to the 

Thor Lake site.  Please be advised that there will be no road access to the Thor Lake 

site for the Nechalacho Rare Earth Element Project. 

 

Correspondence related to this environmental assessment should be directed to: 

 

Paul Mercredi 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Phone (867) 766-7063 

Fax (867) 766-7074 

Email: pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Mercredi 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 

mailto:pmercredi@reviewboard.ca

